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Dear George.

I have read your letter of October 1, 1958, and found the
information in it of very great interest. 1 am sharing it with one
or two of my close associatés here,

I am hoping to get up to Princeton this week for the meeting
of the Consultants I am gorry to hear that you will probably be away

at that time,
Faithfully yours,

Allen W, Dulles
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